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Statement from Mayor Emanuel on CPD Commander Paul R. Bauer 
 
The hearts of every Chicagoan are heavy as we mourn the loss Commander Paul Bauer. Commander 
Bauer stood for the highest ideals of our police department and our city - to serve and protect the 
people of Chicago. His death is a tragic reminder of the dangerous duty the men and women of our 
police department accept to ensure the safety of us all. I ask every Chicagoan to keep Commander 
Bauer, his family, his friends and the entire Chicago Police Department in their thoughts and 
prayers during this difficult time. 
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